
Hello

______________________

Dear Families,

Spring is here and we have
many exciting things
planned for this month! We
ended March by talking
about nutritious food and
how to fuel our brains. We
have also been looking at
where food comes from.
Did you know that peanuts
grow under the ground??

We will start April off with
a few fun Easter activities,
including egg-dying,
egg-speriments, and
egg-hunts!

Throughout the month of
April, we will be
celebrating Earth Day,
which is April 22nd. Each
week we will be practicing
something that can help
our earth and environment
in a small, yet meaningful,
way.

We hope to take many trips
to the park/field this month
to explore our environment
and appreciate what it has
to give.
It will be a very fun-filled
month for our class!

Please continue to send
your child with suitable
outdoor gear for the
weather. Without jinxing
anything, it may be safe to
put away the snowsuit and
trade it in for splash pants!

April 2nd, Friday -

No classes

April 5th, Monday-

No classes

April 6th, Tuesday-

Parent conference

sign-up available

April 23rd, Friday-

Parent Conferences

Parent Conferences

-Friday, April 23rd.-
-No Class-

Throughout the month,
Miss Lisa and I will be
taking pictures of the
children and their activities
as they move about their
day, capturing their favorite
things to do here in the
classroom.

Each child will have 3-4
pictures sent home in a
booklet with a short note
about what is going on in
each picture. We hope you
can use this as a prompt to
chat at home about what
your children have been up
to in here!

We have decided to push
back our parent
observations until later in
the year, we hope!

We are however looking
forward to Parent
Conferences with the
choice of meeting in person
or over ‘Zoom’!
There will be a sign-up
sheet on our
communication board
available on Tuesday,
April 6th.

Thank you!



Purdys Fundraiser

Thank you all so much for
your purdy’s orders. We
are excited to use the
money raised to update our
outdoor play space!

Summer Camps!
We will be providing
weekly themed summer
camps for school-aged
children! Please visit our
website for more
information and
registration forms.

https://juniperearlylearning
center.com/

Zane will be 3 on
April 6th!

Lily is turning 4 on
April 16th!

Violet turns 4 on
April 27th!

Thank you, families,
for all you do!

Miss Pyper & Miss Lisa

Juniper Early
Learning Center

C#202-2049 Highland Place

Juniper West Kamloops, B.C.

V2E OA8

Phone: 250-851-9345


